Commission on Aging Meeting Notes

June 20th, 2022, 6:30pm via Zoom meeting

Present: Andrea Beebe, Stephanie Rowe, Debra Franceschini, George Noyes, Maureen Culhane,
Tony Phillips, Karen Guadian

Members of the public: Joseph Turnullo

Meeting called to order at 6:30pm

Joe Turnullo discussed his upcoming meeting with Rudy Marconi to be interviewed for appointment
to the commission.

Andrea reviewed that the will be final meeting due to Summer recess. Next Commission meeting
will be September 19th, 2022

The final rendering for the Covid-19 plague was reviewed and approved by all commissioners. A
estimated balance of $1700 will remain in our budget after this expenditure.

Andrea discussed the printing of the Senior Guide Booklet. A meeting a Rec center with Dennis
DiPinto will be have to discuss resources. Tony also reached out to the Goldstone Foundation and
was able to secure a discussion with Kerri Glass and the commissioners to discuss project and
estimated cost to complete.

Debra will obtain a quote for project from printing company.

Deb will meet with Tony to update the changes needed to update the information on our website. A



few pages are outdated.

Transportation card update- Andrea will meet with Rudy to discuss if partnering with private
companies like Ridgefield Station are acceptable to sponsor creation of card.

Tony discussed applying for a town grant. The Commission did not apply for the $100 grant last
year. He suggested that we apply for future town grants so we don'’t fall off the list of approvals.

Debra made a motion to adjourn, George seconded.

Meeting adjourned 7:06pm

Respectfully Submitted,

Debra Franceschini

Commission on Aging Secretary



